
Diplomat  Lawyer  Vacancy  at  the
Permanent Bureau of the HCCH
The vacancy for the position of Diplomat Lawyer at the Permanent Bureau of the
Hague Conference on Private International Law (HCCH) has been reopened. The
deadline for applications is 22 January 2018. For more information, click here.

As announced, the responsibilities of the selected candidate will be as follows:

“The selected candidate will oversee the completion of the “Judgments Project”
and subsequent efforts to promote the Convention. His or her portfolio will also
include work relating to the 2005 Choice of Court Convention and the Hague
Principles, and any other legal work of the Permanent Bureau as required. He or
she will be part of the senior management team and assure a good, co-operative
working atmosphere, conducive to team work and efficient communications, both
within the Permanent Bureau and in relations with representatives of States and
Organisations (respect of the Permanent Bureau’s core values is essential). The
selected candidate will represent the HCCH in dealings with Members as well as
other stakeholders and interested parties. He or she will  also be expected to
assist with the administration of the Permanent Bureau.”
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